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Wednesday 18th December 2024 

 
 
 

Update on School Canteen Refurbishment 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to my previous letter, I am writing to provide you with an update regarding the progress and expected 
timescale for the completion of the school canteen refurbishment. 
 
The planned works are scheduled to take place over the Christmas holidays, with an expected completion date 
of January 2025, ready for when we return in the new year.  
 
We are hopeful that the refurbishment will be completed on time and look forward to showcasing the new canteen 
to the children in January. 
 
However, should there be any unforeseen issues that affect this timeline, I will endeavour to communicate any 
changes with you promptly. 
 
We are excited to welcome the children and yourselves back after the Christmas break to a newly refurbished 
canteen and to introduce our new catering company, Aspens Services. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

Mr M Elcock  
Federation Headteacher  
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